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22nd February 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are probably aware Mrs Fuller is unwell at the moment, unfortunately she has gone down 
with one of the nasty bugs that is going around school. 
 
She will not be in school for the rest of the week and the class will be covered by Lisa Andrews, an 
agency teacher, who has been working with the children today. 
 
Regrettably, this means we will need to cancel the parent consultations booked for tomorrow 
evening for the Owls class. As soon as Mrs Fuller is recovered we will arrange new dates and 
times for you to meet with her. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


